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House Point Winners 

 
Not awarded this week

 
 

As one whom his mother comforts, so I will comfort you; you shall 

be comforted in Jerusalem. 

                           Isaiah 66:13 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear parents/carers,  
 
The Easter hols will soon be upon us!  Please remember that school will be closed to pupils on FRIDAY.  
Our Easter Service is at St Matthew's Church on Thursday 3rd April at 2pm. We hope you can join us! 
We are very proud of KS2 for taking part in the Mothers' Day Service at the Minster - and especially proud of 
our soloists! You all did a great job! 
 
Have a lovely weekend,  
 
Mrs Durham. 
 

Attendance House Winners 

 

• School finishes next THURSDAY for the Easter Holidays.  

Re-opens TUESDAY 22nd April 

 

• No clubs next week (other than Lorraine’s normal after 

school club) 

 

• Please return your St Crux forms by the end of next week 

and your Summer Term Clubs form by Monday. 
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3rd April Easter Service at the church 2pm 

10th May St Crux (PTA Fundraiser) 

w/c 12th May KS2 SATs 

22nd May Class photos 

5th June KS2 at Countryside Day 

18th – 20th June KS2 Residential at Malham YHA 

25th June Sports Day (afternoon) 

2nd July Reserve Sports Day (afternoon) 

17th July Leavers’ Assembly at the church 2pm 

 

 

Dates for your  
diary 

 

JUST A REMINDER THAT WE HOLD OUR CELEBRATION 

ASSEMBLY EVERY THURSDAY AFTERNOON AT 2.50PM 

ALL PARENTS/CARERS WELCOME – WE’D LOVE TO 

SEE YOU THERE 

Celebration assembly 

                

We are moving away from Parentpay in May, we will 

start using Arbor for our communication and 

payments (lunches, after school club and trips).   

More information will be sent home nearer the time,  

we are just making you aware at this stage. 

 

Nut Free 

Just a reminder that we are a nut free school, it is 
REALLY important that no nuts are brought into 
school – this includes products that contain nuts 
and products that “may contain traces of nuts”  

 

  

    
  

We are delighted to say that we raised £35.50 last 

Friday, which has already been sent to this very 

worthwhile cause.  Thank you all for supporting this.  

Great Athlete Sponsored event 

Prizes for pupil sponsor money raised were 

handed out yesterday.  Thank you to everyone 

who donated. A fantastic sum of £474 has been 

raised for school to spend on sports equipment. 
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 After learning about  Mary Seacole and Florence Nightingale and what hospitals and nursing were like 

in the past, we skipped to the present day and had a very special visit from Nurse Claire this week. She 

explained all about her very busy role in a GP practice. We used stethoscopes to listen to each other's hearts 

beating, took temperatures using a non-contact temperature gun, weighed ourselves, used plasters and 

bandages to cover our wounds and practised filling up syringes. We learnt that nursing today is very different 

to what it was like in the past!  
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Key Stage 2 had the wonderful opportunity to perform at the Minster this week. We joined together 

with St Barnabas to take part in the Minster Mother’s Day service. The children sang Ave Maria in Latin 

and Xander, La Rosa, Issy and Violet were amazing soloists. It was lovely to see lots of families there. 

Well done to all the children who took part – you did us proud. 
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